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  Friday 2nd December 
  

 
Recycling competition 

 
 
Dear Parent/carers 

 
 
You may have seen on the Eco Rep blog on the school’s website that the KS1 and KS2 Eco Reps have recently been 
on two separate litter picks. The first litter pick was in our Nature Area and the second was on Park Street and local 
housing estate with Twiggs Ground Maintenance accompanying us. The Eco Reps were brilliant and collected several 
bags of rubbish and represented school amazingly. 
 
 
Sadly, they were all disappointed with the amount of rubbish within our local area and would like to highlight the issue of 
recycling with all classes in school. With that in mind, the Eco Reps would like to run a competition which each class will 
participate in during their art lesson. Classes will be asked to bring in as much recycling as they can from home to 
create a sculpture. This sculpture made from recycled materials will be entered into a competition and the Eco Reps will 
judge which is the most creative! Any unused items collected will be recycled or donated to our EYFS classes for their 
creative and junk modelling area. 
 
 
The Eco Reps are asking for any recyclable items to be brought into classes from now until the end of the first week 
back in January when the competition will begin. Please note that glass items or tins cannot be accepted due to safety 
but plastic and cardboard items are fine to donate. I am sure over the Christmas period there will be lots of items to 
recycle, and lots of weird and wonderful shaped boxes and packets! Please pass any items to your child’s teacher. 
 

  
Thank you for your support and please check out the Eco Rep blog in the future to find out the winner of the 
competition. If you have any ideas about Eco issues, such as recycling, saving energy, helping the environment etc, 
then please get in touch as our Eco Reps would love to hear from you! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss C Clementson  
Eco Rep leader 
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